
trop icsu workshop 
for teachers at
uganda, africa

 
The TROP ICSU team conducted a workshop
for teachers at Kampala, Uganda, in
November 2018 with enthusiastic and
valuable support from our partner, the
African Union of Conservationists (AUC).
Over 60 high school teachers and over 70
university teachers participated in the
workshop.

More about this workshop can be found out in
our Newsletter.

https://afruc.org/a/
https://mailchi.mp/daaecdf405d8/trop-icsu-newsletter-nov-dec-132781



